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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 September 2016
Welcome to the Autumn Term Newsletter. A sad farewell to all our school leavers who have started school this month and a warm welcome to all our new children. We have a busy term planned with lots of exciting events leading up to Christmas. It will be here before we know it!
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Friday 30th September - Harvest Festival /Macmillan Coffee Morning 10-11am

The children in Preschool will perform a collection of harvest songs for parents and our local elderly neighbours. Refreshments will be served and donations will be in aid of Macmillan Coffee Morning. If parents are unable to attend but would like to donate a collection box will be in the Nursery entrance hall on the day. Any harvest donations should be brought to Nursery week commencing the 26th September and these will be distributed by Preschool.
Thank you for your support.
Staff News

Welcome back to Tracey following her maternity leave. Congratulations to Laura on the birth of her beautiful baby Noah. A sad farewell to Carly as she leaves us to start work at her local school.

With the start of a new term, there have been room changes to our staff team. This is to assist our children’s transition and staff development.
Holiday Club for October Half Term

We are now taking bookings for holiday club please book early to avoid disappointment. 
Friday 28th October – Non Uniform Day
Something fun for everyone – 

Dress up if you dare!!!





Children In Need Friday 18th November

‘Spotacular’ non uniform and a fun day for all, donations to children in need.
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Photographs are being taken on 31st October  & 1st November and will be distributed before Christmas.
Parents Consultation Evening Tuesday 27th September
To arrange an appointment there is a booking form on each room door. If you require assistance please speak to a member of staff. 
Emergency Forms
Please can parents return the emergency forms enclosed with their invoices this month. This is to ensure that we hold up to date records for all our parents.

Named Clothing and Items

Please can we request that all children’s clothes and belongings are named.

Uniform order forms are available in the Nursery Office.

Questionnaires
Thank you to parents/carers for you valid feedback. It was lovely to read so many positive comments we are already acting upon your suggestions which we appreciate.

Adverse Weather Conditions
Should we need to close or are unable to open the Nursery a text will be sent to update you. 




Christmas Card

Children are currently designing their own Christmas cards, order forms will be with you shortly.
Christmas

We are liaising with the local schools to ensure we don’t clash. As soon as dates are available we will let you know the dates for our Christmas events.

Christmas Closure 
Nursery closes on Friday 23rd  and reopens on Tuesday 3rd January. Holiday Club will be open on Monday 19th - Friday 23rd   December.
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

